
 

      VOLUNTEER 
  OPPORTUNITIES!! 

 
 
For Immediate Release – October 24, 2024: The City of Keizer is soliciting applications for 
volunteers to be considered to serve on the following committees: 
 
 
➢ Traffic Safety, Bikeways and Pedestrian Committee - This committee is responsible for 

reviewing traffic safety issues in Keizer and making recommendations to the City Council for 
improvements.  Members also make recommendations for future locations of bike lanes in the 
City and work to promote bicycle safety and use throughout the community.   In addition to the 
monthly Committee meeting, there may be other events which require extra volunteer hours. 
The committee meets on the third Thursday of each month at 6 pm at City Hall. (TWO OPEN 
POSITIONS) Apply online at: https://www.keizer.org/volunteer-application 
 

➢ Youth Committee Liaisons – Opportunities are currently available to high school students for 
service as Youth Committee Liaison for School Year 2024/2025 on various City committees: 
Volunteer Coordinating Committee; Budget Committee; Audit Committee; Personnel Policy 
Committee, Traffic Safety, Bikeways and Pedestrian Committee; and Planning Commission. 
Apply online: https://www.keizer.org/YouthCommitteeLiaison 
 

Anyone interested in applying for a position can pick up an application at Keizer City Hall at 930 
Chemawa Road NE, apply online at: https://www.keizer.org/volunteer-application or call/email 
Deputy City Recorder Dawn Wilson at 503-856-3418 / wilsond@keizeror.gov. Applications 
received by Thursday, October 31, 2024, will be interviewed at the Thursday, November 14, 
2024, Volunteer Coordinating Committee meeting.  
 
 
 

 
The City of Keizer is An Equal Opportunity Employer Committed to Diversity   

◆ “Pride, Spirit and Volunteerism” ◆ 
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